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Please read the payroll notes in attachment.
 
Syl Luhring
Payroll Supervisor
State of Nebraska
Administrative Services - Accounting
Room 1314 State Capitol Building
Lincoln, NE 68509
Phone     (402) 471-1460
Fax         (402) 471-2583
Email       syl.luhring@nebraska.gov
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“Guiding you over and around the bumps of your payroll journey”


Provided by Syl Luhring – Payroll Supervisor, State Accounting (471-1460)


April 19, 2010

Thank You - First, I want to say Thank You for your patience, cooperation and understanding as we worked through several wrinkles in payroll processing during the last payroll cycle.  Kudos to Amy Archuleta, Steve Lortz and crew for their diligence and tenacity in identifying the problem and making the necessary corrections.


Payroll Schedules for rest of April - There have been some questions about the payroll schedule for next week pertaining to both the Bi-Weekly and the Monthly payrolls.  

· Monthly -  April 30th would be the normal day for payroll to settle and be deposited into the bank for monthly employees.  However, since Friday is the Arbor Day holiday, payroll will settle a day earlier, on Thursday.  Please note that when processing your monthly payrolls.  The JE date should be 4/29/2010.

· Bi-Weekly -  since the Arbor Day holiday is at the end of the week instead of the beginning, we will leave the certification deadline as scheduled – Thursday, April 29th by 3:00 p.m.  As long as we all can meet the certification deadline, there should be no problem in finishing the process here yet that evening before the holiday.  


A friendly reminder / request – For the second time in the past 24 months, an agency certified the payroll and then reset it to make a correction without first notifying us.   This resulted in the creation of a second payment file and all employees of the agency were scheduled to receive two paychecks.  The error was discovered at the last minute and the funding for the second deposit was halted before it was disbursed to the accounts.  

State Accounting has taken corrective measures to further narrow this window of opportunity and to prevent this from happening in the future.  However, we cannot completely eliminate the possibility during the final processing of payroll.  

Please, please, please - DO NOT RESET YOUR PAYROLL AFTER IT HAS BEEN CERTIFIED AND SENT TO STATE ACCOUNTING.  If you notice an error in the payroll after you have certified, please contact us to see where we are in the finalizing process.   


